
 Construction Notice
July 10, 2020 

Emergency Bridge Closure 
Twyn Rivers Drive over Rouge River 

Expected Start Date: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 
Expected End Date:   August 17, 2020 

*Timeline is subject to change.

As a result of a recent inspection, the City of Toronto has temporarily closed the Twyn Rivers Drive over Rouge 
River and will complete emergency repairs to ensure the bridge remains safe for vehicles and pedestrians. 

Due to the narrow width of the bridge, Twyn Rivers drive will be closed to pedestrians, cyclists and motorists 
for the duration of the repair work. 

We recognize that this type of work is disruptive and the City is making every effort to complete the work as 
quickly as possible. Your patience during this emergency work is appreciated. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 
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WORK DETAILS 

The City’s contractor will: 

 Repair the bridge deck steel grating.

 Install covering plates to damaged areas of the deck.

 Restore capacity of girders affected.
WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION

 You may experience dust, noise and other inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce
impacts. We appreciate your patience.

Work Hours: Work will take place from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.., Monday to Friday, with 
work after hours and on weekends as required.  

Road and Sidewalk Access: In order to complete the work in a safe manner, there 
will be road and sidewalk restrictions within the work zone.  

Twyn Rivers drive will be closed. 

Traffic Management: Efforts have been made to manage traffic in the area for the 
safety of workers, road users and residents.  Road users should expect delays and 
increased traffic on nearby main and side streets. 

Due to the narrow width of the bridge, Twyn Rivers drive will be closed for the 
duration of the work.  

Restoration: The construction work area and regular two-way traffic will resume 
when work is complete.  

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us. 

Project Manager Christopher Loader, 416-392-8331, Christopher.loader@toronto.ca 

TTY Hearing Impaired 
Service 

416-338-0889 (7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)

General inquiries 311 

Website 
toronto.ca/improvements/ward25.htm 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 




